City of Castle Rock

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
P.0. BOX 370
CASTLE ROCK, WA 98611
(360) 274-7478

== Gateway to Mt. St. Felewns —

June 29, 2012

Re: ROAD WORK NOTICE
Cowlitz Street W

On Friday, July 6, 2012, Nutter Corporation will begin preparation
to apply an epoxy finish on the decorative intersections of Cowlitz
Street W. The Cowlitz Street W intersections with

Front Avenue, First Avenue and Second Avenue SW will remain
open with traffic revisions during this cleaning and drying process.

On Sunday, July 8, 2012 from 5p.m. to 6 a.m. Cowlitz Street W
will be closed from Huntington Avenue to Second Avenue SW

while an epoxy finish is applied and allowed to cure.

Please make any necessary arrangements to reduce inconveniences
during this project.

Feel free to contact us at 360-274-7478 if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you for your patience and consideration.

Castle Rock Public Works Department




